
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Public Works 

January 6, 2022                   (941)575-5050 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

The elevator at Herald Court Centre Parking Garage located at 117 Herald Court 

will be closed until further notice for repairs. 

  

 

For additional information, please contact City of Punta Gorda Public Works 

Department at (941)575-5050 between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., 

Monday thru Friday. 

 

 
 

 

RUN DATE: January 6, 2022  
E-mail:  City Council 


